
 

 

 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on 06 August 2020. 
 
I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 
1. What plans do you have in place to support staff with travel to and from work between 1 

December 2020 to 31 March 2021, in case public transport is disrupted due to severe 
weather conditions and/or COVID-19 lockdowns, locally or nationwide? 

 
MKUH mitigation and response measures during winter is based on the national Cold Weather 
Plan (link) that is published each year in September that outlines the National Cold Weather 
Alert (0-4) operating in England from 1 November to 31 March. During this period, the Met 
Office may forecast severe cold weather, as defined by forecasts of mean temperatures of 2°C 
or less for at least 48 hours, and/or snow and ice. The Trust responds to these alerts through 
its Cold Weather Plan and Severe Weather Policy covering options such as 4x4 support for 
staff and further resources available through multi-agency partners. Note that all COVID related 
command structures are in place with multi-agency partners to ensure ongoing oversight, and 
early response.  

 
You are advised that this information is provided in accordance with the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 and is for your personal use. Any re-use of this information will be subject to copyright 
and the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations (1st July 05) and authorisation from 
Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust will be required.  In the event of any re-use, the 
information must be reproduced accurately and not used in a misleading manner.  
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address your 
complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Standing 
Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal process, you are still 
unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information Commissioner's Office, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 
Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 

‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fcollections%2Fcold-weather-plan-for-england&data=02%7C01%7CFoi.PublicationSchemeCo-ordinator%40mkuh.nhs.uk%7C17db42d75e1e4a81397208d84285469d%7Ce96dd0a15d474a949e4a5c1056daa82c%7C0%7C0%7C637332487464030569&sdata=TwpBEyJksQlKzwwS%2FEL2cAJJfsECQwL1sBEweyg4QkQ%3D&reserved=0

